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01/07/2024  09:26:342024/2270/P OBJ Pejman Ellis To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to formally object to the planning application submitted for the property located at 17 Glenbrook 

Road, London, NW6 1TN. 

My objections are based on the following grounds:

Unauthorised Work:

The work proposed in the application was completed without first obtaining the necessary planning 

permission, without considering its impact on the neighbouring properties or consulting the parties affected by 

this development.

Poor Quality of Work:

The construction quality is substandard. Specifically, the door installed as part of the work does not close 

properly, resulting in a lack of security for neighbouring properties, particularly the garden of 16 Glenbrook 

Road. This security issue is a direct consequence of the poor workmanship and impacts the safety and 

privacy of residents.

Reduced Accessibility:

The modifications have reduced the entrance space to the garage of number 16, making access significantly 

more difficult. This is particularly concerning given the irony that the builders parked in front of both garages 

while the house conversion was being completed, indicating a lack of consideration for the functionality and 

accessibility of these spaces for residents.

In light of these points, I urge the planning authority to reject this retrospective planning application. The works 

require a higher level of design, consultations, and craftsmanship to ensure they do not negatively impact the 

neighbouring properties. 

Thank you for considering my objections.

Pejman Ellis
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